

## 900 Otay Lakes Road, Room 12-104 Chula Vista, CA 91910 (619) 482-6304

February 5, 2025

Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. P.O. Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6035

Dear Friends at the Rockley Family Foundation,

Thank you for your support and assistance over the past year. Your generosity plays a vital role in supporting student success and making a meaningful difference in students' lives. This letter contains the final total for the year and should be used for tax purposes. We greatly appreciate your continued contribution.

Maintaining equitable access to quality educational programs that offer the best opportunities is one of the most important things we do, and your backing helps us meet this challenge. The Southwestern College Foundation truly appreciates your support and looks forward to strengthening our partnership. Below is the total of your 2024 contributions to our organization, which reflects the fair market value (FMV), if applicable.

\$10,000.00

Thank you for making a difference in the lives of SWC students!

Solgi de Robitalle

Sincerely Yours,

Sofia Salgado Robitaille Executive Director

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

The Southwestern College Foundation, established in 1982, is a charitable 501(c)3 organization that exists solely to benefit Southwestern College.

Federal Tax ID # 95-3794927